
 All Saints Primary School  
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Big Battery Hunt 

The Eco Committee would like to stop batteries being put into landfill so we are taking part in the 

‘Big Battery Hunt’.   

This week your child will be sent home with a ‘Big Battery Hunt’ box.  Could they: 

1. Colour it in 

2. Write their name on it. 

3. Go on a battery hunt for used batteries.  Remember they can ask neighbours and friends 

too. 

4. Bring the box back to school by Friday 29th March. 

 

There will be a small prize for the child who collects the most batteries.  The more batteries we 

collect as a school the more likely we are to win prizes that will benefit the whole school. 

 

Thank you for your help 

 

The Eco Committee 


